Dr, James Monaco

Aubrey Independent School District
415 Tisdell Lane

Aubrey, Texas 76277

br. Monaco,

The Administration of North Central Texas College would like to take the opportunity to express our
excitement for the opportunity to serve the students of Aubrey Independent School District by providing
seamless pathways for students pursuing degrees in Agriculture, Education and Health Sciences. This
partnership between North Central Texas College and Aubrey ISD will serve to create pathways that will
assist young adults in the development and completion of individual courses of study leading directly to
certificates and or degrees, while at the same time empowering students to earn credentials that align
with their specific career objectives.

As you are aware, we are working to finalize the three aforementioned career pathways so that those
details will be available at the AISD January School Board Meeting along with a Memo of Understanding
between AISD and NCTC. We are also availahle and would welcome the opporiunity to atiend this
meeting to further answer any questions you or the Board may have.

North Central Texas College is committed to promoting student success and looks forward to this
partnership with AISD and further expansion of the career pathway options for AISD students while at
the same time creating a model for other learning institutions across the State of Texas.

Sincerely,

PN

G. Brent Wallace, Ph.D.
Vice President of Instruction
Chief Academic Officer



